
ATTENTION:  Mentors & Candidates 

 Effective July 17, 2018 

During technicals and exams candidates are expected to show trot at all levels of 
certification. 

The most efficient time is following the warm-up exercises.  However it is the 
candidate’s choice. 

If trot is the topic you have been given, then it does not need to be shown twice.   

When teaching a group, riders may trot individually. 

 


